
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voters ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:43:39 PM
Importance: High

Dear Sir / Madam,

It would be in the best interest of Queenslanders to continue to have 
the voter ID requirement, in order to prevent against voter fraud.  So I 
am definitely against any legislation that would remove the 
requirement for voters to provide ID before voting in state and local 
government elections. 

God bless,
Helen Chan
Sinnamon Park, QLD.
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